
Hello, 
 
I'm writing to urge you to support HB2004. This protects tenants from sudden unpredicted eviction 
without a cause, helps control rental costs which helps those with lower income, and takes nothing 
away from landlords that they need. 
 
  - Brian Scrivner 
Portland resident in 97215 

 


